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Why wait to start saving for your retirement?  Join 

us on Tuesday, February 11 at 6:15pm in the 
Community Room, upstairs at the Luseland Credit     

Union, for an evening of information on RRSPs.          
Presented by our Credential Advisor, Emily Meyer, the 
evening will cover the importance of RRSPs, how to get 

started and what LCU and Credential have to offer plus 
much more.  Supper is provided, so please let our staff 
know if by Thursday, February 6 if you would like to    

attend.  

RRSP Information Evening 

Ag Outlook 2020 
Join us on Thursday, February 27 from 
9:00am to 4:00pm at the Luseland Credit 
Union for our Agriculture Outlook         
seminar. Brad Magnusson, from             

Magnusson Consulting Group, will provide producers with 
an agriculture commodities and livestock outlook for 
2020. Lunch is provided, so please let our staff know 

by Friday, February 21 if you would like to attend. 
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41st Patronage Rebate Paid  

The Board of Directors of the Luseland Credit 

Union have declared a Patronage on all Loan 

and Line of Credit interest paid and all interest 

earned on Plan 24, Regular Savings and Term 

Deposits in 2019 totaling $175,000.00. The            

Patronage will be credited to the members’ accounts 

on Thursday, February 13, 2020.  The Luseland Credit   

Union has a long history of patronage payments and 

the total paid back to members over the past 10 years 

is over $1.4 million dollars!  

Credit Union Governance 

The Credit Union Board of Directors is a 

group of credit union members whose 

main focus is setting the strategic direction 

for the Credit Union and ensuring the    

organization remains member focused.  

Management reports financial results and other relevant  

information to the Board on a monthly basis. Individual 

member information is not part of these reports and all 

credit decisions are made by a committee of staff members. 

Board members are elected at the annual meeting for a 

three year term and can choose to let their name stand for 

additional terms if they wish. This group of members is well 

trained and committed to maintaining the wellbeing and 

success of your local Credit Union. 
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Have you thought about being a CU Director? 

We are looking for someone who is interested in    

joining the Luseland Credit Union Board as a Director. 
This important and fulfilling role involves: dedication, 

willingness to learn, community-mindedness and a 
desire to serve your local Credit Union. Remuneration 
is provided. Nomination forms are available at the 

Credit Union. Nominations close February 28, 2020 
and elections, if required, will be held at the annual 

meeting on March 24, 2020.    

If you have questions please inquire at the Luseland 

CU (in person or call 306-372-4444). 

Annual Meeting 

The Credit Union’s 56th Annual General Meeting will 

be held on Tuesday, March 24 at 7:30pm in at the 
Luseland Credit Union. Please come to the front door 

and we will take you to our Community Room. The 
evening will begin with the meeting covering the      
financial activity of the Luseland Credit Union for 

2019 and any questions you may have. Door prizes 
will be drawn throughout the meeting. Refreshments 
and dessert will be served following the meeting.    

Everyone is invited to attend and be a part of the    

decision making process for your Credit Union.   
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LCU Scholarships 
Each year LCU gives out two scholarships to  
deserving students. The Academic Scholarship 
is changed this year and is now $1,000 awarded 
annually for 4 years and represents a total 

scholarship of $4,000!!!  The Victor J  Delhommeau Scholarship is 
a single award of $1,000 to a student that demonstrates their 
commitment to the community. Scholarships are available to all 
students graduating from the Luseland School, you don’t have to 
be a member of LCU.  Watch for upcoming information posted 
on our Facebook page and website.  

Mobile Pay 

Apple Pay®, Google Pay, and Samsung Pay are here! Add 
your LCU Member Card® to your “mobile wallet” and leave your 
wallet at home!  Mobile Pay adds an easy and secure way to 
make fast and convenient purchases using your phone.  Paying 
in stores is easy, safe and secure.  Follow the prompts in your 
mobile wallet to add your LCU Member Card® to start making 
easier, everyday purchases. 

Every once in a while it seems that our memory 

plays tricks on us and we forget one of those       

important facts that we have used as our security 

question for our online banking and you become 

locked out.  We now have a secure solution to a memory lapse!  If 

you have forgotten your PAC (password) or an answer to a security 

question, you must first visit the MemberDirect site on a computer to 

access the reset feature. MemberDirect will prompt you to complete 

further personal information. Once you have correctly completed all 

the personal ID questions you will then be  allowed to reset your PAC 

or Challenge Questions and it will be business as usual. 

Reset PAC and Challenge Questions 


